
 

 

New and Improved Nurse Aide Registry Coming Soon! 

What is it? 
The Minnesota Nurse Aide Registry is transitioning to become 100% digital in a new, secure, and mobile-
optimized system. Early January 2024, the new and improved Nurse Aide Registry will be available. This new 
system transitions MDH and the nurse aides to a fully digital experience, which streamlines and improves 
updates, renewals, and interstate endorsements. 

Active Nurse Aides will be able to: 

• Update their contact information 
• View and update their employer information 
• Renew their certificate 
• View testing history, and 
• Print their certificate 

Nurse Aides who are endorsing from another state will be able to create an account, upload supporting  
documents and submit their application online. 

Next Steps 
Important information, including instructions, and link to the system will be shared on the Nurse Aide Registry 
website: https://www.health.state.mn.us/facilities/providers/nursingassistant/index.html. 

Nurse aides whose certificates are expiring soon must register an account on the new system and apply for a 
renewal.  

Please sign up for updates from MDH through GovDelivery by going to bit.ly/mdh-nar.  

You can also register through the QR code included below: 

 

Minnesota Department of Health 
Health Regulation Division | Nurse Aid Registry section 
PO Box 64900 
St. Paul, MN 55164-0900 
651-201-4200 
health.fpc-nar@state.mn.us 
www.health.state.mn.us 

01/04/2024 

To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-4200. 
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